

The Kimberley School

Newdigate Street, Kimberley, Nottingham. NG16 2NJ

Headteacher: Mr C Teal

Chair of Governors: Mr JG Wilson OBE

May 2016

Dear Parent / Carer,

Please find at the back of the letter the itinerary for the trip to the **Opal Coast on Friday 08/7/2015**.

We would like to invite you to a **presentation on Monday 13th June at 5 pm** in the school's main hall. You will receive some key information about the trip and how to prepare your child for this trip abroad. We will also answer any questions you might have about the trip. For health and safety reasons, it is very important that <u>you and your child</u> attend the meeting. If you cannot attend the meeting, please ensure that the school has your current email address as we will send you the information shared on the evening by email.

We have attached to this letter the **Confidential Parental Consent Form** which you must complete <u>with care</u> and return to your child's MFL teacher no later than **Friday 27**th **May**.

Some **EHICards** are still missing. Please check the card's expiry date (must be after the end of July 2016) and bring the EHICard to me no later than **Monday** 6th **June if you are going on holiday over May half term.** If you are not travelling abroad between now and the Opal Coast Trip, please bring in the card urgently. No card = no trip!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V. Panczuk (MFL teacher)

